
FSU FTCC KEEN SCHOLARSHIP

ARE YOU IN?

The FSU FTCC Keen Scholarship is a scholarship for FTCC students that will provide 
a seamless transition for matriculating students to Fayetteville State University.  
This scholarship is named in honor of former FTCC President, Dr. Larry Keen.

ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA
To qualify for this scholarship, an individual must:
1) Have earned an associate degree from FTCC
2) Have a minimum GPA of at least 3.0

3) Meet all requirements for admissions to FSU

This is a onetime scholarship awarded for first 
time transfer FTCC students.

Recipients must be enrolled full time to receive 
this scholarship. 

Priority will be given to high demand work-force 
majors such as Nursing, Business Analytics, 
Intelligence Studies, and Cybersecurity.

IT IS EASY TO APPLY!
The application for this scholarship will be open 
from October 31, 2023 through March 31, 2024.  
Visit www.uncfsu.edu/scholarship to apply.

QUESTIONS? 
Contact FSU Academic Advisor for FTCC  
(910) 486-7455


